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EVENTS 

Friday celebration assembly 

at 9.10am. 

 

Inflatable Footy, (Wednesday 

lunchtime), until 13th July. 
 

Buddying sessions at ICC for 

Year 6 students, 15th and 

22nd June. 

 

Father’s Day Assembly, Friday 

17th June. 

 

Go Ape trip for Year 6 pupils, 

Friday 24th June. 
 
 

 

Summer Production,  

Wednesday 13th July from 

1.30pm and Thursday 14th  

July from 6.30pm. 
 

 

Sports Day, Friday 15th July. 
 

 

Leavers’ assembly, Tuesday 

19th July. 

 

Party in the Park, Tuesday 

19th July, from 1.30pm. See 

page 8 of this newsletter. 

JOLLY JAMBOREE TO MARK QUEEN’S JUBILEE 

 

There was much fun at our playground party 

to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Thank 

you to all the parents who provided home-

baked cakes and biscuits. A concert was held 

at the end of the day where the children sang 

The National Anthem, Jerusalem and the very 

popular Sweet Caroline. The younger children 

also sang the lovely Platinum Jubilee song by 

Sue Bleazard. And the children shared their 

impressive  artwork to mark the jubilee with 

our parents. 

Above: Noah and 

Isaac with the Queen! 

See page 3 of this 

newsletter. 

Right: The Infants 

(Years 1 and 2) show 

their artwork of  

Queen postage    

stamp portraits 



 

Above: so sweet, 

Isla W 

Left and right: 

Upper and Lower 

Juniors enjoy the 

party lunch  

Izzy, Elexia-Rose, Ollie, Lilly and Mia 
Thumbs up Ralph 

Ruby, Lucy, Ariana and Florence 

Children tuck in Tilly, Devon, Rubie, Matilda and Georgie 



 

Left: Whole school                  

playground party 

Below: Henry tucks in to 

the party food 

Friends Tristan and Riley Violet Charlie 

Violet, Clark, Laura, Amy, Faith, Henry and Austin Thank you to the Full family (including Emrys and          

Ariana pictured above) for providing the balloon arch 

and cardboard cutout of the Queen! 



 

JUBILEE COMMEMORATIVE PLATES 

A professional artist visited school to show the children 

how to design and paint a Queen’s Jubilee                                

commemorative plate. I am sure these will be treasured 

by all mums and dads. I would like to thank Miss Baker, 

who  organised the visit. I would also like to thank Ash’s  

family for the generous donation that makes such events 

possible. Ash, a former pupil at Lewknor Primary, loves the 

arts and wants to give our children at school lots of            

opportunities to share her passion. In the past the                   

donation by Ash’s family’s has helped to pay for other 

visits to school such as African drumming and Bollywood 

dancing. These events also give our children opportunities 

to learn about other cultures. This time, though, they will 

have a memento they can keep for life! 

Above: Wyatt and Si-Si 

Right: Halima 

Francis, Violet, Amy, Faith, Austin, Laura, Isla P and Harry 

Miles and Amelie 

Amber and Raffi 



 

Jasper 

Aria 

Devon, above and right, 

with plate and with a 

beautiful patriotic               

hairstyle 

Left: Mia 

Such concentration—Iris and Cally 

Lily and Matilda Jasper, Charlie and Georgie 



 

Left: some of the Lower Junior 

children with their plates — Izzy, 

Jack, Matilda and Lexi 

Right: some of the Upper Juniors with 

their plates — Hattie, Isla, Sophie and 

Jasmine 



 

Every week in our school newsletter, we will include a prayer and a Bible 

reading. These are taken from our new Jigsaw scheme of work for PSHE 

(Personal, Social, Health Education) and RE (Religious Education) and are 

shared with the children in class and at whole school assemblies.  

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Changing Me:  children can express how they feel when 

change happens 

Dear God 

Thank you for the exciting changes that will happen throughout our 

lives. Help us to remember that you will always look after us and help us 

to cope with whatever will be different, and that change is a natural part 

of life. 

Amen 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

Jeremiah 29:11 

‘For I know the plans I have for you,’ 

declares the Lord, ‘plans to prosper you 

and not to harm you, plans to give you 

hope and a future.’ 

 

WORD OF THE WEEK 

Witness 

Noun 

A witness is someone who has seen 

an event such as an accident and 

can describe what happened. 

 

Verb 

If you witness an event, you see it 

Mrs Cole 



  

 

Two Lewknor Primary parents—Sarah and Tiggs— are throwing a party for the whole school on the last day of term. Sarah and Tiggs, 

whose daughter Livvy is in the Year 6 class and who will be leaving Lewknor this year, just want to bring everyone together for a fun day 

out. 

Tiggs said: ‘‘We hope that you will all come along with your families and join us in celebrating a very special place (Lewknor Primary) that 

Sarah and I are immensely grateful for.’’ 

Sarah and Tiggs feel that the past two years have been pretty bleak for our school family given the disruption caused by Covid-19. They 

also want to extend their party invitation to the Year 6 pupils and their families of the past two years. All the staff at Lewknor Primary have 

been invited too. 

They are planning to have a barbecue, a bar, music and fun activities for the children. The party will take place on Tuesday 19th July in the 

field by the village hall from 1.30pm to 6pm. 

Tiggs said: ‘‘Lewknor has been a great part of our life. Some people take schools for granted. We want to show that we value our school 

by throwing a party to say thank you. All people need to bring is their happy selves and maybe a picnic blanket.’’ 

Sarah and Tiggs will obviously need to know numbers so if you would like to attend the party please contact Tiggs at                                                

mcarpenterhanson@gmail.com 

And if you have any questions about the day, then Sarah and Tiggs can be contacted via email. 

WHOLE SCHOOL PARTY IN THE PARK 


